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Dear Adamir Jerković                 01 March 2012  
Director of the Archives of Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 

Dear Jerković, 

Primarily, i would like to present my greetings and great wishes. Your alturistic effort and 

work, in order to establish independent Bosnia and Herzegovina, can’t be forgotten. 

Undoubtedly, Bosnia and Herzegovina’s independence will be everlasting, and it will stay as 

an honorable member of international society. 

I celebrate the 20th anniversary of the independence of Bosnia and Herzegovina. And by this 

manner, i commemorate Aliye İzzetbegovic, the great statesman and man of thought, with 
deep respect. 

Hope to see you soon... 

Best regards. 

Your brother,  

 
 
 
 
Hasan SOYGÜZEL 
Chairman of EU Policies Institute  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


